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Dear Parents/Carers
Happy new year everyone and welcome back to our new term here in St. Andrew’s Primary. As ever there is a lot going on in the school so please make a note of any up and coming events which affect you.
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    Sacraments

	Reconciliation

	Holy Cross
	Sacred Heart

	Monday 16th January 2017
Parent’s meeting at 7:00pm
(Holy Cross Church Hall)
	Tuesday 31st January 2017
Parent’s meeting at 7:00pm
(St. Mary’s Primary)

	Enrolment Mass (Any Mass)
Saturday 28th /Sunday 29th January 
	Enrolment Mass at 10:30pm

Sunday 19th February 



	Reconciliation Service at 7:00pm
Monday 13th March 2017

in Holy Cross Church

	Reconciliation Service at 7.30pm
Tuesday 21st March 2017
in Sacred Heart Church


	First Holy Communion

	Holy Cross
	Sacred Heart

	Monday 20th February 2017
Parent’s meeting at 7:00pm
(Holy Cross Church Hall)
	         Tuesday 14th March 2017 
Parent’s meeting at 7:00pm 
St. Margaret of Scotland

	Saturday 29th April 2017
First Holy Communion

at 10:00am Mass
	Sunday 30th April 2017
First Holy Communion

at 10:00am Mass



Forthcoming Dates for Your Diary
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In-Service and Mid Term Holiday Weekend
School will be closed for pupils as follows:

Monday 13th Feb – Tuesday 14th February inclusive

and Wednesday 15th is an in service day for staff only.
School will re-open on Thursday 16th February

Yearbook
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The yearbook team are also up and running this term. 

A letter will shortly go out to Primary 7 parents, 

looking for baby pictures and recent P7 pictures.  Names should be put on the back of all pictures handed into school to enable them to be returned.

Pictures can also be emailed but sometimes this can affect the quality of the copy made.

Yearbooks will be available to pre-order shortly and will be available for collection in June.

Students

We are welcoming a number of students this year some of whom have already been working in the school.  Miss Moir returns to work with Primary 1, two students continue their support in Primary 5 and two students will start in Primary 2 at the end of February. In March Miss Brownlie returns to work this time with Primary 7.
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On Wednesday 25th January three teams of gymnasts will be taking part in a North Lanarkshire competition once again.

Under the tutorage if Miss McCluskey ably supported by Ms. Hone and P7 pupil Niamh O’Rourke the girls have been practising hard.
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Level 2    -  Primary 4 – 7     Team A

Niamh O’Rourke  - Primary 7

Emma Docherty  - Primary 5

Beth Docherty    - Primary 7

Lucy Morrison     - Primary 5
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Level 1   -   Primary 4 -7     Team B
Erin Devlin        -    Primary 7

Emily Crainie     -   Primary 7

Emma Shovlin    -   Primary 4

Helene Boles     -   Primary 7
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Pre Level 1 – Primary 1 - 3    Team C
Amy Campbell     -   Primary 3
Maisie Callaghan -   Primary 2

Emily Lyons        -   Primary 2

Georgia McColl   -   Primary 2

The children will be expected to perform a floor routine and two vaults. They will compete with schools from all over North Lanarkshire.

We wish them all the very best.
Swimming Contests
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Callum O’Reilly goes forward to represent our school once again in the Finals of the North Lanarkshire swimming championships on Friday 27th January. Good Luck Callum!

High School Visit
Primary 6 children will be making a visit to Our Lady’s High School on Thursday 9th February for the entire day.

All children are required to attend regardless of the high school they will attend. The High School will pay for the cost the transport.
Kind Regards

M.C. Fiddler

Head Teacher
